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I have spent this quarter working on updating the membership section of the P&P 

manual to assure that the policies say specifically what we are doing.     

I have also continued working on the verification of the incarcerated members and their 

DD214's.  A policy change has been submitted which would change what needs to be 

done, so this project has been delayed until the proposed change is decided.  One part 

of the verification of inmates has shown that those who work with the incarcerated 

members do not notify anyone when an inmate is released.  When going through the 

roster, there were 340 inmates that are no longer housed in facilities.  Our policy states 

that if these persons want to remain members, they must renew as regular members 

upon release.  This error in tracking will be reflected in the September statistics in 

October.   

The chapter rosters will need to be verified soon, since elections are now over.  If you 

are the elected president or representative and are not receiving your roster, please 

contact me at librnok@hotmail.com.  I do not send these out myself and even though I 

get a list of those to whom it is sent, that does not guarantee that it is getting to you.  

Please be sure to check your spam/junk mail to verify that it didn't get misdirected.   

 

Respectfully, 

Cecilia Essenmacher 

Membership Committee Chair 
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